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Alder Hey
Eaton Road
Liverpool
L12 2AP
Audiology: 0151 252 5933
www.alderhey.com

Dear Parent/ Guardian





SCHOOL HEARING SCREENING PROGRAMME 

Hearing screening is offered in Year 1 as part of the school hearing screening programme. The aim is to detect problems early so your child can get effective treatment. Children identified by screening will have a second hearing screen. A further hearing assessment will be arranged by Alder Hey audiology team if both screens are not satisfactory.
 
	If you are happy for your child to be screened you do not need to do anything. 

If you do not wish for your child to have a hearing screen contact us within 2 weeks.
Call us on 01704 385066 (answer machine) or email us on AH.schoolscreen@nhs.net
Please include your child’s full name, NHS number (if known), 
date of birth, address and attending school

If your child wears hearing aids or is already under Audiology their records will be reviewed and they may be excluded from the hearing screening programme.
If your child has a PVP shunt please let your school and us know as above so that they may be excluded from the hearing programme and a referral to audiology may be made to complete hearing testing.



Hearing screening usually takes place in school although you may be invited to attend a clinic to complete the hearing screening test if your child was absent. It is not possible to provide timescales as to when your child will have their hearing screening test as all Year 1 children within your region will receive this during term time throughout the year. 

If, at any stage, you become concerned about your child’s hearing to sound, please discuss your concerns with your school nurse or G.P., and they can make a referral if required.
Audiology Department, Alder Hey
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